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October 8, 2022 

Writer’s Direct Contact  
213-401-4100 
mdb@kuzykclassactions.com 

 
 
VIA ELECTRONIC UPLOAD 
https://oag.ca.gov/node/add/prop65-withdrawal-record/557698 
 
 

Re: Withdrawal of 60-Day Notice of Violation of California’s Safe Drinking Water 
and Toxic Enforcement Act 

 
To Whom It May Concern: 
 

By this letter, Dr. Steven Dunner, without prejudice, withdraws his 60-Day Notice of 
Violation of California’s Safe Drinking Water and Toxic Enforcement Act to The Walt Disney 
Company served on September 28, 2022.  

 
 
   Very truly yours, 
 

 
   Michael D. Braun  
   KUZYK LAW  
 
 
cc:  Manny Grace, Esq (by e-mail) 
 Associate General Counsel 
 The Walt Disney Company 


